MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Jim Smith, Executive Director, Aviation Department

DATE: March 28, 2016

SUBJECT: Clarification Memo for Item #3 — Authorize negotiation and execution of an interlocal

agreement with the Texas Department of Transportation for the design and construction of a highway
signage for the Limited Services Terminal at Austin-Bergstrom International Airport in a total amount
not to exceed $38,000

In the Additional Backup Information section, it states the following, "The limited services terminal is
expected to commence commercial airline operations and be open to the public in Fall 2016.” It should
read "The limited services terminal is expected to commence commercial airline operations and be open
to the public in Spring 2017.”

XC: Marc A. Ott, City Manager
Jannette Goodall, City Clerk
Anne Morgan, Interim City Attorney



